
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 29th April 2022 

Dear Parents, 

 

This week in the Nursery, we have been reading the story of ‘The Three Little Pigs.’ The 

children have been talking about the characters in the story and joining in with the 

repeated words that the characters say. For example, the wolf says, “Little pig, little pig, 

let me come in.” We will be continuing to do activities based around this story from 

9/5/22. 

 

 

 

Next week in the Nursery, we will be making biscuits on Wednesday and having Eid 

parties on Friday. The Nursery staff will provide the food and juice for the parties. The 

children may wear their party clothes on Friday. 

 

 

 

 
Reception Place Offer 

If you have applied for a Reception place for your child for September 2022, you will 

have received a school place offer. Please ensure that you accept your offer by 

Wednesday 4th May. You will need to log in to your account with the username and 

password that you used to apply for a school place. Your child may lose their school 

place unless you accept the offer. 

If you were late in applying for a Reception place, the next round of offers will be sent 

out in mid-May. 

Thursday 5th May – Election Day 

The Nursery will be closed on Thursday as the School 

is being used as a Polling Station. We would like the 

Nursery children to complete a project on this day. 

We have been reading the story of ‘The Three Little 

Pigs’ and talking about the houses that the three pigs 

built. We would like the children to either draw or 

make a house for the three pigs. You can use any 

materials that you may have handy to make the 

house, for example cereal boxes, yoghurt pots, twigs, 

paint etc. The children should bring in their creations 

on Friday 6th May. 
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Home Learning: 4th & 6th May 2022 

 

Next week we will be learning: 

 

Personal, Social and Emotional Development:  

• To talk about what we like about our friends. 

Communication & Language: 

• To understand and follow instructions when making biscuits. 

Understanding the World: 

• To talk about the different festivals that we celebrate and how we 

celebrate them. 

Literacy: 

• To revise all of the different letters and sounds that we have learnt so 

far. At home, you could encourage your child to listen to and sing 

along with the Jolly phonics songs. Here is a link: Jolly Phonics - A - Z 

Alphabet Song - YouTube 

Mathematics: 

• To count in sequence to at least 10 and then beyond. 

Expressive Arts & Design: 

• We will be making biscuits. 

Reminder 

The school and Nursery will only be open on Wednesday and Friday next 

week. 

 

We will be closed on:  

 

Monday – Bank Holiday 

Tuesday – Teacher Training Day 

Thursday – Election Day 

 
Notice: 

As the Nursery is closed on Monday and Tuesday, the Part Time Nursery 

children should bring their book bags in on Wednesday 4th May for this week 

only. 

 

The Full Time children should bring in their book bags on Friday 6th May for this 

week only. 

 

 
The Nursery staff would like to wish all those who celebrate a very Happy Eid! 

We hope that you enjoy your celebrations. 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=B_pdXUaW0ps
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=B_pdXUaW0ps

